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Monday 1st June 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Welcome back to Term 6. I hope you all had a lovely half term break. It was certainly 

gorgeous weather and long may that continue (maybe with a little less wind). It is another 

strange start to a term that is usually packed with a wealth of activities and experiences for 

the children. We will do our best to create some virtual memories. 

I hope to do a video showing our mended structure, it was delayed due to materials not being 

available, but it is now finished and looks awesome. Our hall floor has too been delayed due 

to materials not being available so I will update when that is finished. 

 

We have more children attending school this term in line with the phased re-opening of 

schools as directed by the Government. Some Year 6 children have joined us and a few more 

Key Worker children. An email will be coming out today asking parents of Year 6 children 

and Key Worker parents to register their child’s attendance for next week. 

 

Year 5 parents; I am keeping a constant eye out for Kent Test updates and I will be emailing 

you with information as soon as I have it. I will also be setting up an opportunity for you to 

talk with your child’s class teacher, should you wish to, before the deadline for registering 

your interest in your child taking the Kent Test arrives. Keep an eye out for an email this 

week. 

 

Google Classrooms are open again and I’m hoping the children are all fresh and rested from 

the half term break and ready to get learning. Please remember your family situation is unique 

and that we understand that everyone will be tackling home-learning in a different way. Paper 

home-learning packs are available. Give the office a ring and they will get one organised for 

you. 

 

We are here to be supportive so please do shout if you need any help.  

 

Warmest wishes, 

 

AKnoupe  
 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

 

 


